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19 November 2010
Service Announcement 001/19112010

Millennium Exchange Customer Development Service: RNS Data Pause
The purpose of this announcement is to inform customers that the Exchange will schedule a pause in RNS data to assist customers in their failover testing.

The following actions will take place at 10am every Monday – Thursday starting from Monday 22 November:

· Primary (A) RNS feed paused (sequence number gap simulated) - Expected customer behaviour is to pick up the multicast messages from the Secondary (B) RNS feed.
· Restore Primary (A) RNS feed - Expected customer behaviour is no replay requests as customer application has picked up messages from the Secondary (B) feed.
This test is in addition to the existing Market Data Failure and Recovery testing offered on the CDS.
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If you have any queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager or the Technical Information Desk on 020 7797 3939 (STX 33939).





An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the Exchange's Internet site 
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